
All of our Bunk Beds were 
designed and manufactured 
with your child’s safety as out 
top priority.

Their unparalleled strentgh is a 
bi-product of the safety design. 
Our bunks meet all compliance 
with ASTM F 1427-13 “Standard 
Consumer Safety Specifica�on for 
Bunk Beds” and Code of Federal 
Regula�ons (CFR) 1213 “Safety 
Standards for Entrapment 
Hazards in Bunk Beds” and (CFR) 
1513 “Requirements for Bunk 
Beds”.

Safety is a coopera�ve effort 
between us as the manufacturer, 
and you as a  guardian. Please 
read and consider the warnings 
listed on this page when choosing
a ma�ress and discussing rules of 
use with your child.

REPLACEMENT PARTS 
Replacement parts, including 
additional guard rails, may be 
obtained from any of our dealers.




























